
The days of Ordinary Time in the Church Year are coming to a close. There are 
only four more weeks of this sacred season in our Church Year. Soon one 
may  be wishing others Happy New Year, not on January 1st, but on November 
28th, the start of the new Church Year, the First Sunday of Advent. As the 
Church Year closes, it is good to remember that Ordinary Time refers to count-
ed time and consists of about 34 weeks of the Church Year. It is a time we cele-
brate many saints, some special feast days, and many simple days on the 
Church Calendar. Think of all the ordinary things one does each day--rising, 
working, shopping, etc. Then, remember that God is watching over you as you 
participate in these ordinary tasks. That's a comforting thought, especially if 
one's concept of God is that of a loving Father, and not just someone waiting to 
catch one if one is not always on one's best behavior. The God of Ordinary 
Time is a very loving God who is there to bless each day of this time. May 
your  last weeks of this Ordinary Time be peaceful.  
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